
 

 

 

 
 

 
WHEREAS it is the desire of Council to convene a meeting with local Mississauga Members of 

Parliament and Members of Provincial Parliament on April 8, 2022 to discuss Housing 

Affordability; 

 

AND WHEREAS in addition, this meeting will provide an opportunity for Councillors to address 

our local MPP’s directly; 

 

NOW THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED that a meeting on April 8, 2022 with the Members of 

Council and Mississauga Members of Provincial Parliament shall be open to the public to deal 

with Housing Affordability. 
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